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ACCIDENTAL DROWNING 

  

  
Yuma, AZ –  

On Sunday, October 13, 2024, at approximately 12:33 p.m., officers responded to a call 

reference to a body located in the canal near the 2700 block of Avenue 9E. 

Evidence showed a male subject entered the canal for unknown reasons and did not 

make it back out.  The body was located by a passerby, who then called 911.  There is 

no evidence of foul play.   

The Yuma Police Department encourages anyone with any information about this case 

to please call the Yuma Police Department at (928) 373-4700 or 78-Crime at (928) 782-

7463 to remain anonymous.   

Information Released By: Sergeant Lori Franklin  

  

  
  

  
  

 


